West End Bowling Club – Remit Submission 27/08/25, to be presented during the CNZ 8-Ball delegates meeting in Invercargill during the Nationals.

Remit 1 – All racks, cues and related accessories will be permitted at CNZ events in conjunction with Clubs New Zealand 8-Ball rules.

Remit 2 – The 'D' be replaced with 'baulk line' in CNZ Eight Ball Rules 2024

Thus allowing players to place the cue ball anywhere behind the baulk line for break shot, and any subsequent shots during the match where cue ball was allowed in the 'D'.

Bret De Faria – West End Bowling Club

Bruce Colgan (Committee Member) – West End Bowling Club